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I am very much in favor of convening a Constitutional Convention. It would provide the voters with an
opportunity to voice their opinions about term limits and voter initiative, two topics which Senate and
House leaders and members do not seem to want addressed.

Respectfully submitted,

Stephen P. Kelley



